
Executive Head Teacher: Mrs N McIntyre

Head of School: Mr R Brooks

Jubilee L.E.A.D. Academy

Highwood Avenue, Bilborough               

Nottingham NG8 3AF                

Telephone: 01159155719                

Email : admin@jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk

Website : http://www.jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk

Friday 7th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may be aware, we have decided to perform a musical for our end of year 6 leavers assembly. We will 

be performing the classic tale of Peter Pan. A story about a young boy who never grows old. We feel this is 

quite fitting due to the children growing up and moving onto their next adventure. 

All the children will have now been given a role. Whether this is a speaking, or non-speaking role, all the 

children will have a huge part to play in our performance and will all fit into one of these three categories 

(please be aware that all roles are not gender specific and both boys and girls will feature in all of the three 

categories):

-Lost Boys

-Islanders

-Pirates

We are asking for your support in ensuring the children practise the lines and songs at home, but also for 

their costumes. 

The play will likely be held on the week beginning 22/7/24. Therefore, we have plenty of time to prepare. 

Please see images below on costume ideas to support the roles of lost boys, pirates, and islanders.

We appreciate all your support and can’t wait to give you the performance of a lifetime. 

Kind regards, 

Year 6 team. 
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